The September 3 meeting was opened with a prayer led by Peggy. In attendance: Mary Ann, Chris, Phyllis, Cathy V., Cathy Y., Peggy

- Baptismal garments-Yvonne to bring prototype for Fr. McCarthy approval.
- Queen size collaboration-currently have one sham, two pillowcases and a throw pillow in production to coordinate with quilt. Raffle tickets will be on sale during November with the drawing the first week in December. The quilt will visit each mass during the first 2 weekends in November with ticket sales available after mass. Ticket sellers needed.
- Sign in list created to keep track of donations.
- Business card created to attach to donations identifying Sisterhood of Faith and maker.
- What to do with large yarn donation? In addition to the baby items, SOF members will also make scarves and hats to donate to the homeless ministry.

Thanks to Cathy Y. for taking notes!